Swet Terry Fender ARBA District 8 Director

Terry proudly represented the rabbit & cavy breeders throughout District 8 when he previously served as ARBA District 8 Director until terming out of office in 2016.

With your support, he'd love to serve YOU again.



Equal representation of ALL District 8 members, whether Canadian or American, or Rabbit or Cavy breeders

A Director who will listen, is very approachable, and easy to speak with

Work for increased membership retention

Improved district-wide communication via D8 Website, Facebook, Re-establishment of D8 E-Newsletter, Articles in club newsletters, and face-to-face

Prompt return of member correspondence

Financial Responsibility

Promote Youth Opportunities



Visit Terry Fender for ARBA District 8 Director on Facebook and www.TerryFender.com